
Dear Health Care Committee Members,   

 

I'm writing as a Licensed Independent Clinical Social Worker, working in private practice 

providing trauma-focused mental health services to primarily low-income families with young 

children in the Northeast Kingdom, to urge you to support H. 766. 

 

Anything that can reasonably be done to support easier access to medical care for Vermonters, 

and to help providers focus on patient care rather than dealing with insurers, is highly beneficial. 

 

Thank you. 

--  

Kate Goetz, LICSW, I/ECMH-C  

kgoetzlcsw@gmail.com 

802-397-4331 

 


